
January is Kentucky School Board Member 
Recognition Month 

 

Carl Wicklund 
Board Member for 28 years 

August 1991 - Present 
 

Karen Collins 
Board Member for 22 years 

January 1997 - Present 
 

Jesica Jehn 
Board Member for 6 years 

June 2013 - Present 
 

Carla Egan 
Board Member for 4 years 

October 2015 - Present 
 

Shannon Herold 
Board Member for 1 year 
January 2019 – Present 

 
 

We appreciate you and honor you for your service. 
 

Thank you for your dedication to providing a World-Class education and pathway for 
success to students in the Kenton County School District. 

 
Thank you for serving on the board with integrity, honor and commitment. 

 

And, thank you for maintaining strong, effective budgetary oversight; for having high 
standards for employment and safe, well-managed school facilities. 

 

We look forward to a successful 2020-2021 School Year! 

 
Our board members are among 850 school board members in Kentucky’s 173 local school districts being 
recognized.  Our community can be very proud of our elected board members in making decisions to 
ensure that every child has a chance to be successful both in school and in life.  


